AUNE CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION
NEW YEAR clean up along the Tidal Road

Help keep this unique environment special
2.30pm Saturday 2nd January 2016
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Assemble at either end of the Tidal Road (Timbers car park or Milburn Orchard) to clear up accumulated rubbish along the Tidal Road.   

Please wear suitable gloves, footwear and mud-proof clothing.   Bring rubbish sacks if you have any.  Beware of traffic and send no unaccompanied minors, please.  The Tidal Road can be a dangerous place!

See our website at www.auneconservation.org.uk for safety guidelines

